
“We worry about our son starting school.
We want him to feel safe—we don’t want him 

to feel rejected or discriminated against 
by people who find same-sex relationships 

objectionable or immoral.”

Nova Scotia Teachers Union

Adapted from D. Ryan and A. Martin, “Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual and Transgender Parents in the School Systems”, School Psychology Review 29, No. 2 (2000)


